
From: Katherine Wootton   
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:27 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard 
<raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: In regards to councillor Beros’ motion 
 
Hi there, 
 
I’m a resident and voter in ward 4, and I just wanted to urge you to ensure that 
Councillor Beros’ motion regarding Councillor Perrelli’s Enviro Day event does not 
pass.  
 
Councillor Perrelli should continue to be held accountable for his misuse of public funds, 
and reimburse the full amount as already decided.  
 
I’d also suggest that if these funds are not forthcoming that he be removed from office 
for corruption.   
 
Regards 
Katherine Wootton 
30 Elizabeth St South, L4C 3V4 
 


